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Tuesday 18 October 2022

Athlete Visit from GB Paralympic 

Sprinter Michael Churm

Thursday 20 October 2022

UV Disco

Nursery – Year 2 4:15pm-5:30pm

Y3 – Y6 5:45pm – 7:00pm

Friday 21 October 2022

Last day Autumn Term 1

Monday 31 October 2022

First day Autumn Term 2

Wednesday 9 November 2022

Winter Shopping Evening 

6pm - 9pm, school hall

Friday 16 December 2022

Last day Autumn Term 2

Wednesday 4 January 2023

First day Spring Term 1

14th October 2022

A note from the Headteacher
Well done to our pupils, some of whom are pictured below, who represented 
Crompton Primary School this week in an orienteering competition at Tandle Hill 
Park. Some of our football fixtures have already begun this half term (good luck to 
our players tonight) and we look forward to participating in more events organised
by Oldham Sports Development this year to boost our sports provision and provide 
children with extra-curricular sporting opportunities.
Continuing on the sports theme, last week your child brought home a sponsorship 
form for a Sports for Schools Event that will welcome top athlete Michael Churm into 
Crompton Primary.The event will both connect children to an extraordinary athlete 
role model and encourage greater physical activity among our pupils.
Please ensure that sponsorship forms and money are returned to the school office or 
teachers by Tuesday 8 November.  Make sure your child is wearing their PE kit on the 
day of the event, Tuesday 18 October.
Pupils will receive a thank you gift if they manage to raise more than £5 for the 
sponsored event.
Lara Beaumont, Headteacher

PTA Winter Shopping Evening
The PTA will be hosting a Winter Shopping Evening 
on Wednesday 9 November from 6pm until 9pm.  
Tickets cost £3 each and include a complimentary 
drink.  Refreshments will be available throughout 
the night and there will be a range of stalls in our 
school hall.  
Tickets can be purchased via the PTA webpage 
www.PTA-events.co.uk/cromptonprimaryPTA

NEWS IN BRIEF
• Mr Sinkinson’s clubs 

will be running as 
usual next week.

• Don’t forget your 
tickets for our PTA UV 
Disco this coming 
Thursday.

• There are a number of 
children not bringing 
their PE kits into 
school on the days 
they have PE. PE is 
part of our school 
curriculum.  If you are 
unsure of the days 
your child takes PE,  
lessons are mentioned 
on class newsletters 
sent out at the 
beginning of the term.

http://www.crompton.oldham.sch.uk/
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